Mark Welch

From: Michael Narducci

Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2014 7:34 AM
To: Campellone, Paul

Cc: Mark Welch

Subject: FW: Laguage

They are putting us behind. | am going to start going forward with everything else that needs to be done at this point. |

will send you the revised language once | get it.

From: Lynne Urbani [mailto:LUrbani@rilin.state.ri.us]
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2014 7:45 PM

To: Michael Narducci

Cc: Richard Raspallo; H. OBrien Thomas

Subject: Re: Laguage

Hi Mike,

Can you please pull the language we provided you this afternoon for the voter handbook --the committee has their last

meeting tomorrow and will approve the final language for print?
Can you confirm this has been done?

Thankyou- much appreciated.

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 25, 2014, at 10:45 AM, "Michael Narducci" <mnarducci@sos.ri.gov> wrote:

Lynne,
Are we on schedule for language to be submited to us today at 4pm?
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